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Dear  
 
Proposed Changes to Waiting, Loading and Stopping Restrictions – Victoria Road, 
Chelmsford. 
 
We wish to inform you of the proposed changes to restrictions in Victoria Road, in Chelmsford.  

Background: The new development located on the northern side of Victoria Road has 
been granted permission to install a vehicular access. It is therefore necessary to remove 
the existing Limited Waiting restrictions at this location to ensure visibility is maintained for 
vehicles using the new access. As part of the works the existing layby will be removed 
and footway/kerb will be reinstated. 

The provision of a Goods Vehicle Loading bay is intended to serve the ground floor 
commercial units of the development. The existing footway/kerb is to be moved to allow 
for the Goods Vehicle Loading to be located within a designated layby ensuring the 
visibility is kept clear and without obstructing the movement of vehicles using Victoria 
Road. 

 
Further details: The drawing which accompanies this letter illustrates the proposal. Public 
Notices advertising the proposal will also be placed on nearby street furniture e.g. posts or 
columns. Documents are also available via Essex Highways website: 
http://www.essexhighways.org/Transport-and-Roads/Highway-Schemes-and-
Developments/Traffic-Regulation-Orders.aspx.  

  
Objections and Representations:  Anyone who wishes to object to the proposed waiting 
restriction Order or make representations to the proposed pedestrian crossing proposal should 
send the grounds for their objection/representation in writing via e-mail to 
TrafficRegulation.Order@essexhighways.org quoting reference TRAF/7259 by 15 May 2020. 
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COVID-19 update: At present, many of our offices are now closed and our teams are 
currently working remotely due to the Coronavirus Emergency. Therefore, please, use 
the above email address for any correspondence relating to this scheme. However, if 
you are unable to email, you may write to: Essex Highways, Colchester Road, 
Springfield, Chelmsford, CM2 5PU (please do not use the address in this letter 
heading).   

 
 
Any other queries or comments that are not specifically related to the proposed changes, 
should be referred to refer them to www.essex.gov.uk/highways.  
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
            

Network Assurance Team 

Essex Highways 
 
www.essex.gov.uk/highways 
www.essex.gov.uk/enquiries 
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